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27th March 2024  
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
  

Thank you to all our children and staff for the hardworking and wonderful past term.  

We are looking forward to our Easter break to recharge our batteries and be ready for 

Summer term.  

It has been a busy but lovely week with Stations of the Cross, our Big Lent Walk and 

Easter Bonnets and thoroughly enjoyed by all children and staff, all our children are a 

real credit to us all. Thank you for the children’s lovely Easter bonnets, we all enjoyed 

our parade and sharing our creations with you, there were some very creative entries.  
 

Our fundraising efforts have helped us to raise over £200 for the Cafod Appeal and 

we are thrilled with this, it will make a huge difference. Thank you for supporting our 

fundraising for a worthy cause. We are also very proud of our swimming team who 

took part in the Swimming Gala on Monday, they are such a talented team of 

swimmers.  
 

Dot Art competition: The judges narrowed down our entries to 3 finalists and we can 

now vote for an overall winner from St Anne’s. The three Dot Art finalists are: 

Emmanuel, Praise and Daniyal and anyone can vote for them using the link below:  

https://schools.dot-art.com/schools/st-annes-catholic-primary-school_415/  
 

The winner from our school will have their work displayed at the Walker Art Gallery in 

the Dot-Art Schools Exhibition. 
 

Updates:  

• School will re-open on Monday 8th April at normal opening time at 8.40. 

• Summer dresses and shorts can be worn as part of our summer uniform after 

Easter. 

• PE kits must be worn on PE days, tracksuit bottoms can be worn over PE shorts 

for warmth.  

• Golden postcards will be sent out later on today to one lucky child in each class. 

• Please encourage your child/ren to learn how to fasten their shoelaces if they 

were laced shoes for school!  

 

Thank you for your continued support and a very Happy and 

Holy Easter to your family.  

  

Mrs GC Murphy 

Head Teacher 
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